

Beech Avenue Taverham Norwich NR8 6HP

Telephone: 01603 860505

01603 264330

E-mail: office@taverhamhigh.org Headteacher: Mr Gareth Yassin

10 September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

To: Year 7 and Year 9

Re: School Photographs - Monday 22 September 2025

We will have Van Cols, the school photographers in school on Monday 22 September 2025.

They will be taking photographs of students in Year 7 and 9. Unfortunately, we are unable to offer sibling photographs at this time.

Students will return home with photo cards from Van Cols where you will be able to view a proof of your child/ward's photograph and guidance on how to order a picture should you wish to.

Yours faithfully

Ms R Ricketts

Deputy Headteacher

